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The proposed Medworth incinerator is wholly unsuitable for this small Georgian market town, the
site being near three local schools and residential areas. There is no denying it will release
poisonous particle pollutants over Wisbech and its environs, with the risk to health these can
bring. The further disruption of over 300 lorries, 7 days a week to access this incinerator will be
chaotic. The A47 single carriageway is already struggling to cope with traffic through Wisbech. |
strongly object to this proposal and hope these plans will not be approved.



